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August 9, 1976 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

27 West 36th Street 

New York, N. Y. 

Dear Normans 

My wife joins me in extending to you our 
heartfelt Mazel Tov on your election to the 
presidency of Yeshiva University. I am sure 
that you will meet the challenge of this new 
position with all of your ability and I pray 
that the Almighty will bless your efforts with 
success. 

If ever you have a need for help or service 

in any manner, please feel free to call on me. 

I cannot speak officially for all your other 
classmates, but I am sure that they share the 
same feelings. 

Sin GO 
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Rabbi Stanley Wexler SWseaf 
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